
 

 

Are you interested in joining the swim 

team? 

 

WHO: upcoming 7th, 8th & 9th graders 

WHEN: May 15th @ 6:00pm  

9th graders @6:30pm 

WHERE: Bains Library 

 

Coach Lyons will be there to give you information 

on what it means to be a Saint swimmer!  You will 

also learn about tryouts and how to prepare over 

the summer. If you have questions about the 

meeting, please email at Lyonsa@wfpsb.org or call 

225-315-1472. 

 

GO SAINTS! 
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